IT'S NEVER TOO LATE FOR A MULLLIGAN!
Dear Rotarian:
On behalf of the trustees of the Walter D. Head Foundation, I express a heartfelt thank you to the 28 district clubs that accepted our challenge to hit a home run for Rotary this year, by honoring someone special with a Walter D. Head Fellowship.  Thank you very much for contributing almost $10,000 more to our 501-C-3 organization.  
When I was lamenting to my husband Bill about not being able to inspire more clubs to hit a home run, he gently reminded me that some of us may no longer want to run around a baseball field, and that perhaps I should try a different sport.
So now I will move on to golf, and I am giving everyone who has not yet stepped up to the plate in our Rotary baseball game something that golfers call a mulligan, which is a do-over, a chance to hit the same shot over again on the golf course.
Isn't a beautiful day like today at the beginning of summer a great time for a mulligan, a great time for a chance to hit again?
And isn't life just like that?  It's not just about where we have been, but where we are going.
Sincerely,
Adele Miller
Walter D. Head Foundation Chair 

